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Community Outreach 
Watercolor at the Martinez VA

We are seeing individual progress in our artists that is largely self-
motivated. Some are seeking out different approaches to painting and 
the results are delightful. Wes has been working with an aquatic theme, 
and Ziggy has moved from self-portraits to painting others. Others are 
challenging themselves to paint outside their comfort zone. Victoria, 
Julie and I continue to enjoy our twice monthly sessions with the artists 
and welcome CWA volunteers who would like to participate in this 
gratifying experience. 

The next scheduled dates are 
September 12 and 26.  
If you are interested, contact  
Maggie at (925) 899-9185 or  
Victoria at (925) 639-7689.

Maggie Metcalf 

	

	

	

	

	

	


